
 

 

 

NCCEAPA-Southeast 

 

Hello to the Great NCCEAPA! 

The Great South East District Chapter of the NCCEAPA had a lovely Fall meeting in 
Kenansville, at the Duplin County Center on August 16, 2019.   

We installed officers for the 2019/2020 year.  The ceremony was performed by Roben 
Jarrett and the theme was keys. 

The new officers are: 

President -  Michelle Kasey 

1st Vice President – Regina Gardner 

2nd Vice President – Emily Walter 

Secretary – Wanda Hargrove 

Treasurer – Kareis Britt 

Parliamentarian – Roben Jarrett 

Our Spring Meeting was cancelled due to the corona virus, but a Zoom meeting is 
scheduled for May 22, 2020. 

 

 

 


